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I would like to state my support of amendment 2 to ban scrubbers. We need to act with
sustainability in mind to protect our natural resources for now and many years to come. Those who
use our natural resources, like the cruise ship industry, need to take responsibility and show this
with their actions. Please approve amendment #2.


